Dear friends & colleagues,

In June 2008, the city of Manado — capital of North Sulawesi province, Indonesia — will be host the “North
Sulawesi International Choir Competition” on 22 — 25 June 2008.

Due to this event, we would like to proudly invite you and your choir to participate in this competition
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This event has already developed into part of our government programs, for instance to support Visit
Indonesia 2008, Tomohon Flower Festival 2008, World Ocean Conference 2009, and Manado World's
Tourism City 2010.

By this reason, we would also like to ask for your kindly help to pass this information to your friends,
colleagues, relatives, and the choral communities & association you know. We are also very pleased to send
the hard copies of the announcement if you like to have it and don’t mind helping us to distribute it. Please give
us your complete address so we can send the hard copies by air mail.

Please do feel free to contact us for the detail information.
We are looking forward to have a blessed and inspiring time with you and your choir in Manado and remain
with kind regards. Thank you very much for your attention and kindly support.

Sincerely,

Tommyanto Kandisaputra
President of Bandung Choral Society
President of NSICC 2008
INTERKULTUR Indonesia

Choir Olympic Council 2006 - 2010



